
 
From: Caty Royce [mailto:caty@frogtownmn.org]  
Sent: Friday, March 2, 2018 11:24 AM 
To: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul) <kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: johnny babys' 
 
Frogtown hosted the Johnny Baby's conversation at our February Forum this past tuesday and 
the folks present unanimously supported the request by Mr. Price to extend the liquor service an 
additional hour from 1 to 2 am.  it was interestingly enough the only Forum in my six years at 
FNA that was 100% African American residents is attendance.  That in itself is worth noting.  It 
is clear that the extra hour is good for Mr. Price's business.  He has an excellent reputation in the 
neighborhood and has worked with particularly, the Chatsworth Neighbors Group, to ensure 
safety measures are in place at the bar.   
 
FNA is in the middle of several big projects right now and it would be helpful if you could just 
cut and paste the above directly into your staff report.  Can you do that?  
 
caty 
 
 
 
Caty Royce,   Frogtown Neighborhood Association 
651-236-8699 
 

mailto:caty@frogtownmn.org
mailto:kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us

